
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE 

TOWN OF ALDEN 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

ON AN APPLICATION FOR A 

ZONING VARIANCE 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town of 

Alden Zoning Board of Appeals on the 29th day of March, 2022 at 7:00 PM, prevailing 

time at the Alden Town  Hall, 3311 Wende Rd., Alden, New York on the following 

matter: 

 

 Appeal by Thomas Woelfe, 12783 Uebelhoer Road, Alden, NY from a Notice of 

Disapproval issued by the Town of Alden Building Inspector denying a building permit 

for a pole barn in the front yard at 12793 Uebelhoer Road, Alden (SBL# 108.00-1-9.121) 

because said pole barn would violate the accessory building requirements set forth in the 

Alden Town Code at Section 365-20(B) that prohibits accessary buildings being located 

in a front yard. 

 

 Said appeal seeks a variance from the Town of Alden Code. 

 

 Said Zoning Board of Appeals will, at the time and place set forth above hear all 

persons in support of said matters and all persons in objection to said matters.  Persons 

may appear in person or by their agents. 

 

Dated:  March 24, 2022 

 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

OF THE TOWN OF ALDEN 

       

     By:____________________________ 

      Susanne Galbraith, Chairwomen 

 

  

 

 

 

 


